
SeaSon’S GreetinGS  
 

Blacktown Women’s and Girls’ Health Centre and North West  
Sydney Women’s Domestic Violence Court Advocacy Service  

extends greetings of the season to our clients, community partners,  
supporters and those who donate so generously to us each year.  

 

The Centre will close from 12:30pm on Thursday, 23rd December, 
2020, and re-open on Wednesday, 12th January, 2022.  

 

North West Sydney Women’s Domestic Violence Court Advocacy 
Service will remain open throughout the holiday period, except 

weekends and public holidays.  
 

Wishing everyone a very happy, healthy Christmas holiday and may 
the New Year be full of hope and joy for all.  

 

Jhan Leach, Executive Officer,  
on behalf of the Management and Staff of  

Blacktown Women’s and Girls’ Health Centre and North West  
Sydney Women’s Domestic Violence Court Advocacy Service.  

 

Have a Safe and Happy 
New Year 


